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Mr. Steve Leigh 
Photo-Me Intl Plc  
Bookham  
Surrey  
KT23 3EU  

Application Ref:  2015/0555/L 
 Please ask for: Charles Rose 

Telephone: 020 7974 1971 
 
12 August 2015 

 
Dear  Sir/Madam  
 

DECISION 
 

Planning (Listed Building and Conservation Areas) Act 1990 
  
 
Listed Building Consent Refused 
 
Address:  
Chalk Farm Underground Station  
Haverstock Hill  
London  
NW3 2BP 
 
Proposal: 
The installation of a photobooth within the Chalk Farm Underground Station.  
 
Drawing Nos: PHO-005; N047-03s; 04s. 
 
The Council has considered your application and decided to refuse listed building consent 

for the following reason(s): 
 
Reason(s) for Refusal 
 
1 The proposed installation of the photo booth by reason of its position and 

appearance would harm the internal appearance of the listed building and would 
thus be detrimental to the special architectural and historic interest of the grade II 
listed building contrary to policies policy CS14 of the London Borough of Camden 
Local Development Framework Core Strategy, and policy DP25 of the London 
Borough of Camden Local Development Framework Development Policies. 
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You can find advice about your rights of appeal at: 
 
http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/planning/appeals/guidance/guidancecontent 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ed Watson 
Director of Culture & Environment 
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